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Wednesday 5 July 2023  
 
 

 2022-23 Fundraising 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you know, on Saturday 24 June, we held the first summer fair we have had for some time. It was such 
a successful event and was wonderful to have our whole community together on this special day. I am so 
pleased to report that, after totalling all our donations and money made, we raised an amazing £2300 
for the school. As we previously outlined, the money raised has subsidised our leavers’ gifts (a surprise 
for our leaving Year 2 children) and supported the purchase of book bags for our incoming reception 
children. We are also hoping this money will provide year group learning resources in the EYFS, Year 1 
and Year 2 next year and subsidise some of the trips planned for our children in the 2023-24 academic 
year so that we can further enrich the learning the children take part in.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank our fabulous fundraising committee who worked very hard 
to organise the day; without them, events like this would not be possible. I would also like to thank 
everyone that was able to come along and support the event to raise funds for the school. Your support 
makes all the difference and, thanks to the money you have raised, will go so far in enriching the lives of 
the children in our community.   
 
We are now thinking about planning the 2023-24 schedule of fundraising events so please do let us 
know if you can support in any way in the year ahead.   
 
With thanks for your commitment to our Nyewood Family.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

 
Anna Wells 
Headteacher  
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